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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
     It was so wonderful to see all the students back from Mid-Winter Break and hear
about all your adventures! They all were so excited to see each other and it was so
wonderful being back with the whole team again. 
     This week in Math we entered the wonderful world of FRACTIONS! In Reading, we
continued to inch closer to the end of The Tale of Despereaux, and had a delightful book
club with Dr. Romero. We began our study of electrical energy in Science, and explored
different conductors and insulators. In Social Studies, we continued learning about the
events that lead up to Westward Expansion, and in Religion we explored different ways to
engage with prayer. 
     There are always fun things happening in our classroom, so please take a moment to
read next week’s WAG for a peek ahead! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 23

Fraction Bars Parent Education Night

Week of
February 26th

Next week on Tuesday, March
5th, we will have our second
Parent Education Night at 7pm on
Zoom! This evening’s discussion will
focus on how our school is
encouraging academic excellence. 
This is the second in a series of
three Parent Education Nights that
are being held this year. The
meetings are mandatory, and are
a great opportunity to hear from
the leaders in our school about all of
the incredible things that we are
providing for your students. We
look forward to seeing you there!

As mentioned above, we have started
fractions in 4th grade Math! In order to
help the students with their visualization of
the concepts, students have been using
fraction bars (that they made!) both in
class and at home. They have been
reminded that the bars need to come back
to school with them every day, but just
keep an eye out around the house for any
stray fractions - and maybe one more
reminder that they need to bring them
back with them every day!

Link to Mrs.

Patterson’s Zoom

Room for the

meeting!


